
 

NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN 

ENGINEERING DIVISION (NORTH), LAHORE 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
 

1. Repair / renovation / Finishing works at proposed premises of new NBP, Choa Khalsa 
branch (Rawalpindi Region).       

2. Renovation of NBP, Ikhlaspur branch, R.O. Sialkot. 

 

 This has reference to Newspaper Daily Dawn & Jang, NBP & PPRA websites 

advertisements No.PID(K)321, PID(K)1909, NT-07/23/2018-1, NT-11/20/2018-1, 

TS361230E & TS372407E dated 01-08-2018,  21-11-2018, 23-07-2018, 20-11-2018   

respectively. The above mentioned works may please be treated as cancelled with 

immediate effect due to some technical reasons.  

 

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
. 

CHIEF ENGINEER (NORTH) 
NBP, ENGG: DIVISION (NORTH), 

RHQ BUILDING, 26-MCLAGON ROAD, LAHORE 
     PH. 042-99210641 

         FAX. 042-99211223 

 


